

To:

ransfer@FEC

cc:

Subject:

DNC & Statement of Enforcement Policy

Dear FEC:

On November 1, 2001, the American Conservative Union joined forces with Common Cause to object to a request that the Democrat National Committee (DNC) submitted to the Federal Election Commission (FEC). Essentially, because the DNC has raised so much more of the controversial Dsoft-money0 than Ohard-money,0 theyBve asked the FEC for permission to violate the law which requires a transfer of funds within a certain number of days.

Why has the DNC asked the FEC for special treatment which would amount to explicit permission to break the law?

According to the DNCDs request, the Sept. 11th attacks on our nation interrupted their fundraising.

Additional information the DNC provided to the FEC indicates that the DNC money problem existed as of Aug. 31 0 well-before the terror-acts of Sept. 11th.

I request that you deny the DNC request under the rule of law. Do not allow the DNC to take unscrupulous advantage of a national tradegy to cover up its incompetence and inability to raise and manage "hard money".

Sincerely,

Jeff L. Richter P.O. Box 1648 T or C. NM 87901